EID issues water flow warning
for recreationists

By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

People planning visits to Caples Creek or the Silver Fork of
the American River from Aug. 2 to 6 are urged to use caution
because of fluctuating water levels.

The El Dorado Irrigation District announced that test flow
releases from Caples Lake,
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